
                                                                              
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

DISAVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE  
PROPOSED FEDERAL FY 2025-2027 GOAL 

 
 
The Potomac and Rappahannock Transportation Commission (PRTC) and the Virginia 
Railway Express (VRE), in accordance with requirements of the U.S. Department of 
Transportation as set forth in 49 C.F.R. Part 26, as amended, hereby notifies the public that 
it is recommending the following Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) goal for 
applicable procurement contracts assisted by the Federal Transit Administration during 
Federal FY 2025-2027. The overall proposed DBE goal for Federal Fiscal Years 2025-
2027 is 14.7%.  
 
A copy of the DBE goal and rationale of how it was selected is available for inspection 
from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. (Local Time) at the PRTC Administrative Offices at 14700 
Potomac Mills Road in Woodbridge for 30 days following the date of publication of this 
notice. Written comments on this goal will be accepted for 30 days from the date of 
publication of this notice.  Comments should be addressed to: PRTC (Attn: Cynthia Porter 
Johnson, cporter-johnson@omniride.com), 14700 Potomac Mills Road, Woodbridge, 
Virginia 22192.  
 
 
 


	PUBLIC NOTICE



